
 

 

  

 

Eagle Class 
Mrs Mann 

Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6 
Summer Term 2021 

Term dates  Term 5–  

Monday 19 April– Friday 28 May  

(Monday 3 May- Bank Holiday) 

Term 6– 

 Monday 7 June – Wednesday 21 July 

English 

In English this term we are looking at narrative 

poetry, mystery stories and explanation texts and 

we will continue to use Read, Write Inc. spelling. 

Spelling tests will continue on Monday mornings 

(spellings are on the school website). 

In class, our Guided reading sessions will be 

focusing on inference and deduction skills, as well as 

guided comprehensions and other reading skills. 

Reading for pleasure and enjoyment is a large focus 

of our English. In class we are going to continue 

with our class text from last term. 

Please continue to support and encourage reading at 

home as well as at school, reading regularly to 

adults and being read to is still important in KS2. 

Reading books to be changed need to be returned 

to school Thursday and will be sent home the 

following Monday. Children who are free readers 

can read their own books at home but please record 

these in reading records- these should be bought 

into school regularly for us to check what is being 

read. (Books from home can also be read in school if 

they are quarantined when first brought in). 

Maths 

In Maths some of the areas we will be looking at this 

term are- negative numbers, addition and subtraction/ 

algebra, shape, multiplication and division, fractions 

and measurement. Also remember to keep practicing 

times tables on TTrockstars. 

Science 

This term our focus of study is Properties and Changes 

of materials. 

History 

Our topic for this term is Ancient Egyptians. We will 

be learning what is meant by the term ‘ancient’ 

civilisation, about their religion, Egyptian society and 

why the Nile was so important to the Ancient 

Egyptians.  

 

Geography 

Our Geography topics will be studying- Rivers – The 

Nile, Human and Economic use of rivers, Impact of 

rivers on society and The Water Cycle 

Art 

Our focus in Art this term is sculpture and we will be 

looking at the work of Henry Moore. 

DT 

In DT we are going to be completing our Roman mosaics. 

PE 

PE will continue to be taught by Mr Barron on Fridays.  

PE this term will be invasion games. PE will be outdoors 

so ensure children are dressed appropriately. 

RE 

In the first half term we will be look at how beliefs can 

be expressed through the Arts. 

Music and German 

Karl will be in on Fridays to teach Music and Mrs 

Simpson will be in on Thursday afternoons to teach 

German. 

PSHE 

Our PSHE topics over the next term are Thinking 

Positive and Growing Up. 

Homework 

Homework will be sent home on Monday’s (every other 

week) and is due back the following Monday. Late work 

will not always be marked as it has to be quarantined. 

On weeks homework is not sent children must be using 

TTrockstars which is checked. 


